
Announcements 

Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the Universe – Nov. 23 & 24, 2024 

 
 

1. Youth, Evangelization and Catechesis: We honor God by passing on our faith to 

the next generation, teaching them the power of love, mercy, forgiveness and 

sacrifice. Solid faith formation programs provide lifelong and meaningful faith 

experiences that enrich our families, and our church communities in the Diocese of 

Prince Albert. Thank you for supporting the 2024 Bishop’s Annual Appeal.  

 

2. If you are making a donation, we encourage you to use one of the following 

options: a) Put the donation envelope marked Bishop’s Annual Appeal in the 

collection on Sunday, and the parish office will make arrangements to have the 

donations delivered to the BAA office. b) You can donate by e-transfer to 

officeprogramsmgr@padiocese.ca c) or you can go to the website and donate by 

Vis/Mastercard through Canada Helps. d) You can also phone the Diocesan office 

and make a payment directly by credit card.  

 

3. We now have Catholic Calendars and Sunday Missals for sale for $5.00 each.  

 

4. We also encourage you to do some gift giving through the Chalice Catalogue. 

Please see the bulletin for all the information.  

 

5. It is also time again to dig out your Knights of Columbus buttons with the Put 

Christ in Christmas logo, and wear them proudly.  

 

6. The Fundraising Committee thanks everyone who so generously supported our 

major Fundraiser last Saturday at the Tropical Inn. We hope you all enjoyed the 

evening. A report on our earnings will be available next week. If anyone went 

home with the wrong jacket from the Supper Auction, please call the parish office. 

A navy blue Columbia jacket was left behind, and someone is missing a black 

Columbia jacket. The owner would appreciate getting the right jacket back.  
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